
Elk Forest Community Association’s 
 

Progressive Dinner 
 

April 20, 2024 
 

5:00 PM to 8:00 
 
 

We are happy to announce a progressive dinner for the evening after our Spring Clean-up.  
There are several neighbors that have already volunteered to host, four homes thus far, just 

need a few more volunteers to make this at least a six-course meal maybe more!   
 

Allow me to briefly explain for those who have never heard of or participated in such an 
event.  Basically, each host opens their home for one course for everyone to gather to eat, 
drink and be merry for about 30 minutes, then everyone migrates to the next home...eat, 

drink and repeat!  An awesome way to meet and greet your neighbors.  Menu you ask…. not 
sure yet, but let’s have the hosts meet and select a theme-based menu beforehand. 

 
We need many more participants than hosts, so let us know if you would plan to attend, or 

even host.  This is a wonderful occasion to welcome the Spring in a festive and culinary 
manner…. with the added benefit of celebrating with our neighbors! 

 
BYOB 

 
If interested in either hosting or just participating, text Christian LaPense at 302-274-8368 or 

email Christian@LaPense.net 
 
 
 

Looking forward to seeing you there! 


